
  

 

 Date: April 16, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Staff, Students & Guardians, 

 

● As per the order of the Government of West Bengal, tomorrow (April 17,    

    2024) the School will remain closed. 

● April 20, 2024 will be a working day with Wednesday's time table. 

● Please be informed that April 25, 2024 will be a usual working day. There is a   

    printing mistake in the School calendar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  

mailto:sxsbwn@gmail.com
http://www.sxs-bwn.org/

